R- UTN Newsletter

www.retiredteachersofnorthport.or

Fall/Winter 2024- 2025 —

Just a slight tinge of upcoming Fall seen behind these happy faces at
our Annual Luncheon. We changed the venue, elected a new President,

welcomed our latest “graduating class”, and had a turnout unlike any

in years! As we say goodbye to the rush of the holidays, let us not feel
alone in the slower months to come. The R-UTN is active all year round
and welcomes all who want to join in our various activities.

More on the next page
(I told you a lot of people were there!!)




